
Flat Springs 
Baptist Church 

4148 Deep River Road 

Sanford, NC  27330 

(919) 775-5922 

  www.flatspringsbaptist.com 

 

 

Flat Springs Baptist Church is a family of believers  

      who seek . . . 

      to Glorify God,                                                                                                   

                                  to Guide others to Christ,      

                                       to Grow in our faith, and                                                                          

                                            to Give of ourselves  

Church Email fsbc4148@windstream.net  

Allan Blume, Transitional Interim Pastor  allanfsbc@windstream.net 

Ella Lazenby, Minister of Music ellafsbc@windstream.net 

Leonard Harris, Minister of Music Emeritus 

Barbara Miles, Church Secretary                  fsbc4148@windstream.net 

Regina Mangum, Organist                                             Gail Luck, Pianist 

 

The prayer of the righteous is 

powerful and effective 

- James 5:16 - 

Current  

Ernestine Bridges 

Shirley Cotton 

Junior Dull 

Daniel McFarland 

John Porter  

Nora Smith 

Jean Tillotson 

Peggy Wicker 

Family of  

JoAnn Thomas 

Family of  

Mr. Harold Cambell 

Ongoing 

Annell Almand 

Phil Allen 

Pam Blume 

Ricky Lawton 

Lou Anne Griffin 

Art Henry 

 

Lindsey Hurley Holt 

Barbara Johnson 

Heather Hickman 

Joe Luck 

Lisa Luxton Martin 

Larry McFarland 

Sandra McFarland 

Cathy Smith 

Joey Stewart 

Jesse Walker 

Peggy Wicker 

Beth Yow 

Last Week at a Glance  

Weekly Budget  Requirements $ 6,625.00 

Budget Received on   10/15/23  $ 2,952.00 

Designated:    $ 221.50 

WMU - Ladies Retreat $10.00    

World Hunger $211.50    

 Total Income:  $ 3,173.50 

Sunday School: 60            Worship Service: 78 

 

Fedd Walker - 
Chairman (2026)  

Reid Cagle (2026) 

Justin Covert (2027) 

Brad Boisvert -  
V. Chairman (2025) 

Mark Love (2027) 

Tom Luck (2025)

Stephanie Bridges - 
Secretary (2025) 

Jack Marks (2027) 
Roger Worrell (2026) 

Our Deacon Ministry: 

Deacon of the Month: Stephanie Bridges 

Nursing 

Home 

Peggy Blume 

Ernestine Bridges 

Patti Coltrane 

Gary Doby 

Jean Tillotson 

Homebound 

 
Bill Cotten 

Shirley Cotten 

Neil Medlin 

Ruby Medlin 

John Porter 

Fran Thomas 

Military/ 

Civil Service 

Keith Garner 

Trevor Owens 

Luke Shaver 

Kyle Sine 
Adam Naylor, 
USS Gerald R. Ford 

Birthday Blessing:  

Shanna Bailey - 22nd Allie McFarland - 24th Samuel Keck - 28th 

 Mark Walker - 26th  

As you celebrate your special day, may God always guide you  
and show you the way to righteousness and happiness. 

 

Reach Out Crisis Pregnancy Center Needs 

 

Bins are in Atrium. 

✓ Bottle Shampoo  

✓ Baby Wash 

✓ Baby lotion 

✓ Baby Formula 

✓ 9 - 12 month Boy Sleepers 

✓ 12 - 18 month Boy & Girl Onesies 

✓ Convertible Car Seats / Infant Car Seats 

✓ Diapers of all sizes, especially 3, 4, 5   

Military of the Month 

 Luke Shaver 

USNS Patuxent (T-AO 201) 

Unit 100390 Box 1 

FPO AE 09582 

Serving in United States Navy 

Monetary Gif ts  have been given to the Church  
In Memory of   

JoAnn Thomas    
Beth Cox   Phillip & Laura Bradley 

Help us collect reusable 

BAGS & SACKS 

for our local college 

Food Bank 

http://www.flatspringsbaptist.com/
mailto:kathyfsbc@windstream.net
mailto:kathyfsbc@windstream.net
mailto:kathyfsbc@windstream.net
mailto:kathyfsbc@windstream.net


Morning Worship Service 

October 22, 2023 

Welcome Visitors!  We are pleased to have you visiting with us today.  If 

you are visiting for the first time, please take a moment to fill out a visitor’s 

card located in the pew in front of you so that we may have a record of your 

visit.  We provide nursery for ages 0-2 and Children’s Church, after the 

children’s sermon, for ages 3-4. 

Opportunities for the Week: 
Sunday (22nd) 9:00 Sunday School 

 10:00  Morning Worship (Parent - Child Dedication) 

 6:00 Youth Fall Party 

Monday (23rd) 6:00 Fall Gathering - Sandy Creek Association  

Tuesday (24th) 11:00 Birthday Buddies at Café Vesuvio 

 6:30 Mission Transition Team 

 6:30 Leadership Transition Team 

 6:30 Sourdough Bread Class 

Wednesday (25th) 6:00 Acteens (Girls Grades 6-12) 

 6:30 FSBC Knights Club (Pre K - Grade 5) 

 6:30 Mid-Week Service  

 7:00 RA’s (Boys Grade 6-12) 

 7:15 Chancel Choir Rehearsal 

Thursday (26th) 5:30 Diaconate Meeting 

Sunday (29th) 9:00 Sunday School 

 10:00  Morning Worship  

 3 - 5 Trunk or Treat 

  No Youth Meeting 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                

INVOCATION         Diaconate Member 

CALL TO WORSHIP HYMN NO. 354              “Praise Him! Praise Him!” 

PARENT-CHILD DEDICATION 

*OFFERTORY HYMN NO. 295    “Come Thou Fount of Every Blessing” 

OFFERTORY PRAYER   
WE WORSHIP GOD WITH HIS TITHES AND OUR OFFERINGS                                

*DOXOLOGY   

HYMN NO. 619  “Blessed Assurance” 

CHOIR SPECIAL                  “Give me Jesus”                   Chancel Choir 

CONGREGATIONAL GREETING 

CHILDREN’S SERMON  Justin Covert 

PASTORAL PRAYER Rev. Allan Blume  

SCRIPTURE  Matthew 16:13-20 

MESSAGE      “What We Believe About the Church”       Rev. Allan Blume  

*INVITATIONAL HYMN NO. 412 “Sweet Hour of Prayer” 

BENEDICTION  Rev. Allan Blume  

BENEDICTION RESPONSE  NO. 495                                        “Step by Step” 

 
 

*CONGREGATON STANDING  

Reminders October 29th November 5th 

Children’s 

Church 
Amanda & Camden Covert Joey & Shana Thomas 

Children’s 

Sermon 
Martha Ragan Chelsey Cagle 

Nursery Grace Grace  

Trunk or Treat 

Join us for a fantastic time at our Trunk or Treat event on 

Sunday, October 29th from 3-5 pm! We'll have inflatables, 

yard games, popcorn, and even 

hayrides. Invite a friend and don't miss 

out on the fun!  

Collecting bags of individually wrapped candy in 

small kitchen until October 22nd. 

Scan QR Code to register. 

Parent and Child Dedication 

Today, we are having a Parent and Child Dedication. 

John and Chelsey Cagle dedicating 

John Willard (JW) to the Lord.  

Grandparents: 

Reid & Martha Cagle  Greg & Patricia Cotten 

“But Jesus said, ‘Let the little children come to Me, and do not forbid 
them; for of such is the kingdom of heaven.’”  Matthew 19:14, NKJV 

Thank you for the gracious cards, comments and gifts in recognition 

of Pastor Appreciation Sunday. We love you and pray that God will 

bless Flat Springs Baptist Church as you move forward to fulfill His’s 

mission for His people. I’m honored to serve with you as the church 

transitions toward God’s plan for your future. Allan and Pam Blume  

World Hunger 

Collecting donations for World Hunger   

the entire month of October. 

Please fill out an offering envelope and 

mark it designated to World Hunger, with 

your name and the amount. 

‘Tis the Season  
for Shoebox Gift Packing 

 

 
 

 Shoebox gifts are powerful tools in the hands of churches, 

missionaries, and volunteers as a way to reach out to children 

and their families. 

 Print copies of the Gospel message are distributed with each 

shoebox gift, along with invitations to the discipleship program 

“The Greatest Gift.” 

 Empty shoeboxes are available now in the Atrium, along with 

packing suggestions and box labels. 

 Choose gender and age range:  2-4, 5-9, 10-14.  

 If you aren’t a shopper but would like help, consider designating 

$10.00 per box to assist with “Shoebox Shipping.”  

The proposed church budget for the fiscal year 2024 has been 

prepared and is available on green paper for your review. If you 

have any questions, please contact Carol Smith or a member of the 

Finance Committee. This budget will be presented for approval at 

the November business meeting.  


